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This Week’s Worker Bees

Presiding ......................... Jack Fischer
Team Captain .............. Bruce Johnson
Thought/Pledge........... Valerie Ridgers
Guest Intro &  Mic................Jan Smith
Speaker Intro................ Bruce Johnson
Set-Up/Take-Down............Sal Flavetta
Ticket Sales...................Andy Halperin

Birthdays.........................
Anniversaries......................
Song Leader................ Doug Goodrich
Bulletin Editor............. John McClintic
Next Bulletin Editor.... John McClintic
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Upcoming  Events

Mike Borega on "Solar Energy"

Visit Us On The Web at:  www.rotarywc.org
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Our Sixth Annual Crab Feed Fundraiser
Saturday, January 31, 6pm to midnight
Centre Concord, 5298 Clayton Road

Upcoming Meeting Programs

January 13 Charlie Abrams, Mayor of Walnut
Creek, Joint Meeting with Chamber of Commerce
January 20 Masouda, Living with the Taliban
January 27 Alzheimer’s Association

Jan 25-26, Reno Train Trip.  Sign up now with
Randy Walker.
Jan 31, 2004, our annual Crab Feed Fundraiser,
at Centre Concord
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For the latest “scoop” on upcoming meet-
ing programs, visit our website and click

on the link on the home page:
www.rotarywc.org



This year’s major fundraising project is less
than four weeks away.  We need all Club
members to participate to make this year’s
event another success.  Bring your family and
other guests to enjoy lots of crab, wine bar,
dancing, a wine raffle, and to participate in
the live and silent auctions.

Buy your tickets now, $40 per person.  Con-
tact Pam Raumer at 925/274-5740 or via
email her at praumer@rina.com, or the other
Club members selling tickets at the back
table during our weekly meetings.

Please turn in your large and small auction

item donations now.  Your items for the Live
Auction go to Gordon Fischer (925-932-
7823) and Larry Hensen (925-943-1620).
Silent Auction items go to Robert Morgan
(925-935-0911), John Milsap (925-941-
1905) and Luman Hughes (925-939-4093).

Each member is asked to contribute two bot-
tles of GOOD wine (each bottle at least
$25.00 retail value).  Turn in your donations to
Russ Anderson or Marty Larsen.  Please
attach a card or slip of paper with your name
to each bottle you bring in so you will receive
credit for your contribution.  Or if you would
like Russ and Marty to go shopping for you,
they will gladly accept a cash donation of
$50.00.

Recognit ion

Thanks to Pam Raumer and her team for a
great month of programs and special events in
December.

Reno Train Trip, January 25-26,
2004

The annual Reno train trip is January 25-26,
2004.  See Randy Walker or Fletcher
Tyler for possible late signup.  The trip starts
at approx 8:30am Sunday morning, and re-
turns 9pm Monday night.  Meet Rotarians
from all over the East Bay.  $200 double/
$210 single occupancy.  Open to Rotarians
only.

ANNOUNCEMENTS Sunrise Rotary Club Fundraiser
May 8, 2004

The Sunrise Club’s "Spring Fundraiser" will be
held on May 8, 2004 at the Civic Park Audi-
torium, in Walnut Creek.  The theme is the
Celebration of "Cinco de Mayo".

Rotary International Convention,
Osaka Japan

Please see Barry Slavin if you would like in-
formation about travel arrangements for at-
tending the 2004 Rotary International conven-
tion in Osaka, Japan.  Worden Travel has
been appointed one of the official travel agen-
cies for this event.

Sunshine Committee

Help the Club send good will wishes and sup-
port for Rotarians and spouses recovering
from surgery or experiencing prolonged illness.
Contact Milt Smith.

Has your personal information
changed?

If your mailing address, telephone or fax num-
bers, email address, or other personal infor-
mation changes, please tell the Club Secretary,
Clint Collier, so that he can keep our records
up to date.  Contact Clint at the meetings or
by email to clintc@rotarywc.org.

Get Your Rotary Announcements
in the Bulletin:

Our regular publishing deadline is Sun-
day night.  You can phone your bulletin an-
nouncements to John McClintic by 9:00pm
on Sunday to be sure to be included.  Call
John at 930-7352 and leave your message
on the answering machine, or fax to 925-
945-8932, or email to johnm@rotarywc.org.

Our Sixth Annual Crab Feed Fundraiser

Saturday, January 31, 6pm to midnight

Centre Concord,  5298 Clayton Road


